
                                                                                                                                       
 
Ref no. GR/ADV/2017-2018/ALL/05                                                                      Dated : 01.08.17 
  
Dear Valued Customer, 
  
Greetings from Gateway Rail, 
  
This is to inform you that export loading towards Mundra as well as Pipavav Port has been restricted 
for 48 hours by Indian Railways. The restriction is imposed for destinations reached via Ajmer – 
Palanpur route for two days ie. 1.08.17 & 2.08.17 respectively, on account of congestion, heavy 
pipeline & breaches on the way. 
  
The train running is sluggish due to heavy rains and enroute congestion with frequent 
stabling  resulting in overall increase in turn-around time of our rakes , which may impact the export 
arrivals & import evacuation. We are also observing stabling on Nhava Sheva route as a result of 
rainy season and congestion ahead of Ratlam division. Further to this, Port might not be able to 
follow FIFO or load import containers as per priority given as the pendency levels are high for the 
reasons stated as above.  
  
We request you to plan your containers accordingly considering the delays. Further updates will be 
provided on timely basis , for any queries please feel free to get in touch with our ICD customer 
service desk. 
  
Best Regards, 
Customer Service Desk 
 Gateway Rail 
 


